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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘extinction’ in support   

 of ‘Wear it Wild’ this week! 

 

 Year 7 Parents’ Evening         

It was  great to see so many 

of you at Year 7 Parents’ 

Evening this week. Thank   

you to everyone who took 

the time to complete our 

Parent Voice survey.  

 

 House Point Champions! 

    A reminder that Beacon—   

  our reigning House Point  

  Champions — will be  

  celebrating their success    

  with a non-uniform day on  

  Friday 14 June.  

 

 Leadership in Action Again  

Well done to our second 

group of Leadership  

Academy graduates who 

were a real credit to 

themselves and TSS when 

they visited Manners Sutton 

primary school this week. 

 

 Author visit coming soon!   

We are all really looking  

forward to welcoming   award

-winning author,    Mark 

Foster, into school      on 

Thursday 27 June! More 

details to follow soon.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 WEARING IT WILD IN AID OF WWF  

PRODUCT DESIGN:MARKET RESEARCH SUCCESS 
As part of their product development 

work in Design & Technology, our Year 7s 

have been taking to the streets of Bing-

ham to find out exactly what hits the spot 

for sweet-toothed citizens in the local 

community. Following their visit to Cad-

bury World last term, students have been 

developing their own chocolate bars and    

devised questionnaires to help them un-

derstand their target market better.  

PROJECT POWER-UP FOR #NEXTGENLEADERS  

Students from 7MB who showed impressive levels of 

respect, curiosity and hard work in surveying members of 

the public—well done to you all! #suthersishere 

Six of our Year 8 students who are taking 

part in a pilot leadership project as part of 

the #NextGenLeaders programme were 

put to the test this week when they attend-

ed a project den hosted by Capital One in 

Nottingham. During the event they were 

supported by business experts to develop 

their ‘bag for life’ concept—designed to 

provide support for the homeless as well 

as create links with local project partners.  

Next generation leaders: our Year 8 students 

at the Project Den hosted by Capital One 

where they also triumphed in the team 

building challenge. Well done everyone!  

Things all got a bit wild at the end of this week with a non-uniform day in aid of 

the WWF’s ‘Wear it Wild’ campaign. With the aim of raising money and raising 

the profile of the WWF’s drive to keep the planet’s welfare on the agenda, staff 

and students donned a fabulous array of animal-inspired clothes—from the 

ever popular leopard print numbers to the slightly less predictable dinosaur 

outfits, The Suthers School really got the message out there in style. We man-

aged to raise more than £100 for this worthy cause and will mean that Year 7 

have habitats in mind ahead of their visit to Twycross Zoo next week as part of 

their work in Science this term. Thank you all for your generous support! 


